CITY OF AMARILLO
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the Amarillo
Parks and Recreation Board may assemble for the
groundbreaking of the new Thompson Park Pool to be held on
Monday, September 28, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. at Thompson Park
(north of Wonderland Park on E. Chaparral Drive).

No Parks and Recreation Board business will be discussed,
except as may be incidental to comments or questions about
the Parks and Recreation Board, and no vote or decisions will
be made by the Parks and Recreation Board.

Posted this 22" day of September 2020.



